
 
 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2018 

 

Honorable Charles Snapp      Email: wrcityhall@att.net  

City of Walnut Ridge 

300 W. Main 

Walnut Ridge, AR  72476 

 

RE: Permit No.:  AR0046566   AFIN:  38-00040 

 

Dear Mayor Snapp: 

 

In reviewing our records for the above-mentioned permitted facility, the Department notes that 

the following scheduled event is past due: 

 

Status/Progress Report    Due:  7/01/2018 

Report progress toward attaining the final effluent limits for 

Total Recoverable Mercury limit and Ceriodaphnia dubia Sub-lethal WET limit. 

 

Please submit the requested progress report. Your response should reach the Department by 

November 30, 2018. 

 

The Department appreciates your continued cooperation and wishes to take this opportunity to 

remind you that late submittals may lead to formal enforcement action pursuant to the Arkansas 

Water and Air Pollution Control Act.   

 

Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues, please feel 

free to contact me at 501-682-0649, or you may e-mail me at rathe@adeq.state.ar.us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Rathe 

Enforcement Analyst 

Water Division, Enforcement Branch 

 
Cc: Jonathan Kopp (jonathan.kopp@yahoo.com) 

       Craig Johnson (cjohnson@cristengineers.com)  
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